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July 30, 2019 

 

 

 

To: CWA Avaya Local Presidents 

 

Re: Avaya Contract Extension Agreement 

 

Sisters and Brothers: 

 

I am pleased to announce that we have reached an agreement to extend the Collective Bargaining 

Agreement. This extension includes a 2.8% base wage increase. 
 
I would like to thank the bargaining committee and our T&T Staff for their hard work and 

commitment.  Attached is the extension agreement, for your review. 

 

In Unity, 

 

 

 

Lisa Bolton, Vice President 

CWA Telecommunications & Technologies 
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